
 

Public Service Commission 
 
THAD LeVAR 
 Chair 
 
DAVID R. CLARK 
 Commissioner  
 
RON ALLEN 
 Commissioner 

State of Utah 
 

SPENCER J. COX 
Governor 

 
DEIDRE M. HENDERSON 

Lieutenant Governor 

 

 

Heber M. Wells Building, 160 East 300 South, 4th Floor, Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
P.O. Box 4558, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4558 

Telephone (801) 530-6716 • Facsimile (801) 530-6796 • www.psc.utah.gov 

January 6, 2023 
 
Ms. Jana Saba     Data Request Response Center 
Rocky Mountain Power     PacifiCorp 
1407 West North Temple, Suite 330  825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116    Portland, OR 97232 
    
Re:    PacifiCorp d/b/a Rocky Mountain Power’s Affiliated Interest Report for Calendar Year 2021; 
 Docket No. 22-035-26 
 
Dear Ms. Saba: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the May 27, 2022 filing by Rocky Mountain 
Power (RMP) of its Affiliated Interest Report for the Year Ended December 31, 2021 (“Report”). The 
Report contains a summary of the current subsidiaries and affiliates associated with PacifiCorp, including 
officers and directors in common, services received and provided, and certain financial information. RMP 
is required to file the Affiliated Interest Report on an annual basis consistent with the PSC’s order in 
Docket No. 05-035-34. 1 
 
 The PSC also reviewed the November 14, 2022 comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities 
(DPU). DPU states that active affiliated interest relationships exist between RMP and the reported 
entities. DPU further states RMP provided it with appropriate affiliate transaction information. Based on 
its review of those affiliate transactions, DPU comments that the affiliate transactions do not appear to be 
adverse to the public interest or inappropriately priced. DPU adds that the 2021 financial activity between 
PacifiCorp and the listed affiliated entities generally resembles prior years’ activity. DPU recommends 
the PSC acknowledge that the Report complies with Transaction Commitment 8. 
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the Report and DPU’s comments and recommendation, the PSC 
acknowledges the Report complies with Transaction Commitment 8. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#326576 
 

 
1 See In the Matter of the Application of MidAmerican Energy Holdings Company and PacifiCorp dba Utah Power 
& Light Company for an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction, Docket No. 05-035-54, Report and Order at 26, 
issued January 27, 2006 (the commitment to file the Report is known as, “Transaction Commitment 8”). 


